
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Dan Howard, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Mill Street West Parking Stalls 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 6, 2021 

 

BACKGROUND 

As part of the mill and overlay project on Mill Street West, we would 

like to suggest some changes and additions to the parking along Mill 

Street West.  The parallel parking along the south side of Mill Street 

consisted of 16 foot long parking spaces.  We would like to increase the 

length to 20 feet long, and add 2 additional spaces in front of the Lee 

Chevrolet parking lot and also add 1 more space near the bridge.  On 

the north side we would like to change the parking to parallel in front 

of Tilion Brewery vice diagonal as it is difficult to see oncoming traffic 

from the east as you pull out of Veterans Lane.  There would be 3 - 4 

parking spaces. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

I respectfully request a motion and approval to make the above-

mentioned striping changes to Mill Street West as recommended by 

the Public Works Commission. 
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